Mayor's Parlour

Civic Centre, High Road, Wood Green, London N22 8LE **Mobile:** 07811 421 415 **Tel:** 020 8489 2962 **Email:** stephen.mann@haringey.gov.uk • mayors.office@haringey.gov.uk



www.haringey.gov.uk

Mayor of Haringey Councillor Stephen Mann

February 2018

Dear All

The Mayor of Haringey, Councillor Stephen Mann, would like to invite your school to join him on Friday 23rd March at 1.00pm in the Lordship Recreation Ground (near the Shell Theatre) for a Community Event. All children, teachers and parents are welcome.

On arrival we would ask that an adult with the group attends Broadwater Farm Community Centre, Adams Road, London N17 6HE (adjacent to the park) to register the numbers in your group.

At the event, we will be entertained by music, activities for the children and spot prizes. We will also be attempting to set a UK record for <u>Laughter Yoga</u> in which everyone present can participate! No previous experience is needed and it will be great fun for all the children.

In addition, the Mayor will also be presenting the winners of his "What Makes You Happy" Art competition with their prizes.

The event will help support the Mayor's Special Fund for his chosen Charities this year: Mind in Haringey and Studio 306 Collective.

The event will finish before 3pm and children can be picked up by parents at the event or taken back to School for picking up.

Please reply to The Worshipful the Mayor of Haringey, Councillor Stephen Mann at Mayors.Office@haringey.gov.uk to let him know that you will be participating.

With kind regards

Cllr Stephen Mann

Mayor of Haringey (2017-18)